71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Srd July, 1954.

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to youwr letter of the 11lth April last
respecting your s.s. "LUFFRELL", I shall be glad if you will
kindly let me know, as I have received mo further cemsmmication

from you regarding the case, whether it is now o be understood
that the vessel is to be lald up indefinitely. If this is
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'nishing the usual printed form of undertakin egard
to carrying out the overdus Second Specisl Surs
the vessel again goes into commissiom.

On hearing further from you in connest

this matter the formal letter of undertaking
for your signature.

ﬁm&, bafore
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